
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

DATE: July 19, 2021 

PROJECT: Old Grand Ave. (1st St. to Fire Station) Watermain Project 8400 

OWNER: VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

TO:  PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the Bidding Documents approved 
for bid, with the amendments as noted below. 

This Addendum consists of one (1) pages. This Addendum contains the following revisions: 

CHANGES TO THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS AND SPECIFICATIONS  

Clarification: 

o The CONTRACTOR will be responsible for traffic control which will include any
detour signage if roads will be closed to traffic. The CONTRACTOR’S detour plan
will need to be approved by the Village of Gurnee 7 business days prior to
construction. Local traffic must be allowed to access properties along Old Grand
Avenue during construction, this will include Viking Middle School and Viking
Park. This work will be paid for and included in the Traffic Control and
Protection (Special) pay item.

Signed:      

Village of Gurnee 
Nicholas Leach  
Project Engineer 

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by signing below and faxing or emailing a copy of the 
Addendum to the Village of Gurnee, Engineering Department at (847)-623-9475 or 
nleach@village.gurnee.il.us. Failure to do may disqualify the Bidder. 

Firm By 

Name  Title 

mailto:nleach@village.gurnee.il.us



